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The CMFO program is a certification program that advances the knowledge and skills of
municipal finance officers in today’s complex financial environment. 1t was developed after the
state legislature passed a law that required certain municipal finance officers to be certified.
MTAS and the State of Tennessee Comptroller’s Office developed the program objectives and
content. The courses covered during the two-year program are:

(1) Governmental environment;
2) Auditing and internal controls;

(

(3) Governmental accounting;
(4) Financial reporting;
{5) Budgeting;

(6) Debt administration;
{7) Cash and investment management;

(8) Strategic planning and capital improvement plans;

(9) Pensions and benefits administration and risk management; and
(10) Procurement and enterprise resource planning systems.

In 2012, the following individuals completed the CMFO program:
1. Katie Marra, Finance Department
2. Dawn Wildrick, Finance Department
3. Stacey Woodard, Finance Department
4. DeAnn Kraft, Revenue Management

“The City of Franklin congratulates its graduates of the 2012 class of Certified Municipal Finance
Officers (CMFQs). We applaud each individual’s commitment to the program and are very proud
of their significant achievement.”




